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February	22,	2024	
	
FOR	IMMEDIATE	RELEASE	
	
	

Conant	Street	&	Bridge	Closure	for	Arch	Installation	
	

MAUMEE,	OH	–	The	installation	of	two	steel	arches	on	Conant	Street	in	Uptown	Maumee	is	
prompting	the	temporary	closure	of	the	Fort	Meigs	Memorial	Bridge	as	well	as	a	portion	of	
Conant	Street.	
	
On	Tuesday,	February	27	Conant	Street	from	the	Anthony	Wayne	Trail	to	Broadway	
Street	will	close	from	7	a.m.	to	2	p.m.	for	the	installation	of	the	second	arch	in	the	
uptown	district.	On-street	parking	restrictions	in	the	300	block	of	Conant	Street	will	begin	
on	the	evening	of	Monday,	February	26.		
	
Drivers	may	use	Gibbs,	Ford,	Key,	and	Broadway	Streets	during	this	closure.	
	
The	Fort	Meigs	Memorial	Bridge	will	be	open	to	local	traffic	only.	Large	trucks	such	as	
semi-trucks	and	box	trucks	will	be	prohibited	from	using	the	bridge	on	Tuesday,	
February	27.	
	
On	Wednesday,	February	28	the	Fort	Meigs	Memorial	Bridge	will	close	to	all	traffic	
from	9	a.m.	to	2	p.m.	from	Broadway	Street	in	Maumee	to	the	intersection	of	W.	Front	
Street	and	U.S.	Rt.	20	in	Perrysburg.		
	
Drivers	may	use	SR	24,	I-475,	and	US	25	as	an	alternate	route.		

	
We	apologize	for	the	inconvenience	and	will	complete	the	projects	as	quickly	and	
efficiently	as	possible.		
	
Following	completion	of	this	work,	three	of	the	four	arches	will	be	installed	as	part	of	the	
uptown	revitalization	project.	

	
Thank	you	for	your	patience!	
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